
Church of the Week... 

Missionary/Church Planters of the Week... 

Church Supported Missionary... 

Amy Rosenberger:  YWAM, Vancouver, BC 

Email:  amy.rosenberger@ywamvancouver.org  

Please pray...                                                 

 for Amy’s health.  She has recovered and is back at work but she realizes that 

it’s going to take her a while to be able to sustain the same level of activity as 

before she got sick.  This is frustrating so Amy asks that we pray for patience for 

herself and that God will give her a quick rebuild of stamina and strength.  

Please pray for our seniors who are residents at Mount View Lodge:   

Helen Dyck, Madeline Hall, Elfrieda Luellau, Catherine Smith                                                                         

Sunrise Encore:  Jake & Helen Siemens, Walter & Dorothy Unger   

Whitewater Way:  Ken & Hilde Unger 

If you’ve missed a Sunday, view the church bulletin and listen to the sermon on              
our website:  eastoldsbaptist.ca 

DEVON – River of Hope 

Senior Pastor: Mr. Dave Horrocks    

(Maureen) 

Youth Worker: Jesse Barkman 

 Moderator: Shane Ducholke 

Paco Damian, Field Coordinator, Hispanics for Christ, 

Queretaro, Mexico 

At the age of seventeen, Paco began to get involved in the 

youth ministry at his church. After serving as a leader for six 

years and finishing his university studies in architecture, God 

called him to study at the Word of Life Bible Institute in Argen-

tina. In 2004, God put a desire in Paco’s heart, together with 

Israel Contreras, to start Fusion Ministries. Fusion Ministries is a church-planting 

ministry established in the state of Queretaro in central Mexico. God has permitted 

them to establish their first church, Iglesia Bíblica Misionera (Mission Bible Church), 

with a vision to continue planting throughout the region and motivate other pastors 

in the area to plant churches. Paco and his wife, Shawna, have two children. Pray for 

Paco and his ministry through Hispanics for Christ. Visit www.hispanicsforchrist.org 
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“Receiving Easter” 

Ezekiel 36:25-37 

- Pastor James Rosenberger 

  

http://www.hispanicsforchrist.org


EOBC...a place to grow together!   

Welcome to East Olds Baptist Church 
Are you visiting with us? 

Please fill out a Visitor WELCOME Card found in the pew. 

 

 

 Church Office Hours:  9am-12pm, Tuesday & Thursday   

 Monday………..Pastor’s day off 

 Thursday……...7:30am, Men’s Prayer Time 

                         ……...10am, Mom’s Group 

 Saturday……….Church Cleaning:  Van Oene’s 

                        ………..8:30am, Highway Clean-Up 

 Sunday……..…..10am, Sunday School for all ages    

                     …………..11am, Special Guest Speaker from Interact Ministries                                   

                                   Greeters:  D&C Temple   LKT:  M Unger   Coffee:  Cindy Krause   

                                                                                                                 

 

 May 8th-12th:  Pastor James away at a course 

 Saturday, May 13th:  10am-1pm, Gleanings Bottle Drive 

 Sunday, May 14th:  Mother’s Day & communion service 

 Thursday, May 18th:  7pm, Church Board Meeting 

 Sunday, June 4th:  Gleanings Soup  & Bun Lunch 

 

 

 

Worship in Song:  Barry Weiss 

Welcome & Announcements  

Worship in Giving 

Worship in Song 

Little Kid’s Time:  ages 3-Gr.1 

Message 

-Pastor James Rosenberger 

Benediction 

 

Our greeters today are Kevin and Rhonda Schmidt . 

An  unsupervised nursery is available for children 0-2yrs. 

Coming Up... 

This Week... 

Just a reminder regarding Gifts and 

Tithes—please make your cheques 

payable to EOBC.   

Designate General Fund or       

Gleanings Fund on your envelop.  

Youth Ministries... 

 Saturday, May 6th:  Highway 

Clean-Up!  Needed:  garbage 

pickers, drivers, etc.  Lunch         

provided—sign-up at the back  

 Friday, May 12th:  6pm, Sr. High Supper, 

Bible Study & Games Night at Wear-

mouth’s—let Nina know if you can come 

Prayer & Praise... 

PRAYER CHAIN:  If anyone has a prayer request and 
wants it on the Prayer Chain, call Madeline Hall    

at 403-559-2332 

 Pray for our senior shut-ins and those of our 

church family dealing with health concerns—

Helen Dyck, Don Erickson, Ben Foth, Made-

line Hall, Elfrieda Luellau, Jake & Helen Sie-

mens, Ken &  Hilde Unger, Walter & Dorothy 

Unger, Nina’s mom (Norma Androsoff),    

Pastor James’ father (Frank) 

 Continue to pray for God’s peace, strength and 

comfort for Kelly and Anissa Craig and their 

family during this difficult time of grieving. 

 Pray for our graduating post-secondary stu-

dents as they make plans for the future and 

settle into jobs. 

 Pray for the Gleanings Team 2017 as they 

prepare for their July mission trip. 

Family of the Week:   
Robert, Janette, Justus, Lincoln, 

Samara & Tatiana Rudd 

Children & Family Ministries... 

Women’s Ministries... 

 Tuesday, May 9th:  7:30pm, Women’s Minis-

tries Executive Meeting 

We are proud of 

our post-secondary 

graduates! 

Congrats to... 

Robert Rudd, who graduated from 

Millar College with his Bachelor of 

Arts in Strategic Ministries 

Evert Huyzer, who graduated from 

Olds College with his Diploma in 

Agriculture Management with a 

Major in Production 

Jannie Boom, who graduated from 

Augustana University (UofA) with a       

Degree in Kinesiology  

and a BIG congratulations 

to Lynnette Nisbet for 

winning the Top Appren-

tice Landscape Horticul-

turalist Award from   

Alberta Apprenticeship & 

Industry Training Board! 

Lynnette graduated from 

Olds College last year.   

 The S.S. Committee wants to say a big 
THANK YOU for your generosity in do-
nating items to the Olds Food Bank! 

We’re looking to 

establish a 

 VBS TEAM! 

If you have a vision 

for a 1 or 2 day VBS 

style event to take place this 

summer, please contact Karen 

Unger.  (403-556-6499)  

GLEANINGS—Dates to Remember 

1. Saturday, May 6th:  

8:30am, Highway Clean Up 

2. Saturday, May 13th:  10am-

1pm, Bottle Drive 

3. Sunday, June 4th:  Soup & Bun 

Lunch at the church 

4. Sunday, June 25th:  Gleanings 

Commissioning  

DONATIONS can be made through 

the church offering.  Cheques need to 

be made out to “EOBC” and designat-

ed for Gleanings on the envelop. 


